
We are just writing to reassure you all that despite having had to shut down operations in the short term we fully intend to 
continue offering our great trips as soon as the Covid-19 pandemic abates.  

We wish to thank all who have written to convey appreciation of our recent winter India trips, also to those of you who have 
expressed concern and support for our situation, and to everyone who has travelled with us in recent years thus contributing 
to our growth.  

Being a small, family-run operation with no outstanding credit or employees actually means that we are well placed to 
weather such downturns. We shall hit the ground running once things pick up again, however long that may take!  

We shall be updating our website regularly with future trips and dates, even though at the moment some of these may be 
somewhat speculative. As ever we shall be following British Foreign Office travel guidance when contemplating operating 
future itineraries.  

Please never hesitate to contact us if you are interested not only in our advertised scheduled departures but also if you wish 
us to organise bespoke trips for just you or for groups of friends (Something we are doing increasingly more of). 

In the meantime the very best wishes to you and yours, and please keep safe & healthy! 

Anthony & Susannah

www.anthonydinolastours.com                adinola@aol.com/susannahdinola@aol.com                01732 760310

To All Our Friends and Clients

Tip: Star Anise, Ginger, Honey and Lemon Tea. https://globalhealing.com/natural-health/star-anise/
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